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January 14, 2021 

Dear Staff, Parents & Community Members, 

On December 18, 2020, information was sent to parents, staff and community 
informing everyone that it was the school district's intention to return to the On-
Site Learning Model (face-to-face) on Monday, January 18, 2021. 

As of this coming Monday, January 18, 2021, students in grades 6-12 will move from 
the current Hybrid Model to On-Site learning (face to face) and students in grades PK- 
5 will continue with the On-Site Learning Model they have been in since the beginning 
of the school year. 

As all of the district's students will be engaged in On-Site learning (face-to-face) on 
Monday, January 18, please remember if the district begins to observe increased 
COVID-19 absences for students and/or staff it may be necessary to consider 
returning to the Hybrid Model. 

It is certainly our best hope that students can remain in face-to-face learning the 
remainder of the 2020-2021 school year and working hard at maintaining mitigation 
strategies will greatly improve the chances of continued face-to-face learning 
throughout the remainder of this school year. 

As stated before, health professionals continue to urge all of us to wash our hands, 
wear a mask, watch your social distances and stay home when we are not feeling well. 
As a reminder, the mask requirements of the Centerville CSD remain in effect. 

As always, your support and cooperation are greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

O�el 
#Red Together 

Mission: All students will learn well. become life long learners. and contribute positively to society. 


